VISIT BY CHINESE PREMIER

The Confucius Institute Choir was invited to perform at the arrival and departure ceremonies for
the Chinese Prime Minister, Mr. Li Ke Chiang. Their performance surprised many because they
not only spoke Chinese Language but could sing Chinese songs.

The President, Mr. Uhuru Kenyatta was particularly impressed by their performance and joined
in the dance together with the First Lady and the Deputy President. He then invited them to
perform again during the banquet hosted at State house in honor of the Prime Minister.



